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The Migrant Ministry has completed a SIX FOR 60 CAMPAIGN

seven-week summer program for
middle school students from the
Hartville migrant community. Eight
middle schoolers came to the center
each day (except Friday) from 12:30-
4:30 pm for programs developed and
facilitated by two paid interns and
countless volunteers. Throughout the
program, all activities were centered on
the three fundamental principles of
Innovation, Connection, and
Confidence.

Each week had a theme and followed
the below format: -~

Monday: Topic exploration via field trip ~ One of the student's favorite

Fl

experience parts was getting to design their
Tuesday: Project brainstorming and own ice cream business. They
drafting went to Handel's Ice Cream in
Wednesday: Project design and Green that week to learn how ice
prototyping , cream is manufactured. Later in
Thursday: Project completion and

the week, they launched their
own "business” and eventually
sold over 40 orders of ice cream
to members of the local
community. Another week, the
students got to go to Beatty's (A)
Sports Shop in Louisville and learn

about the process of designing s ng
and manufacturing t-shirts. Later .
on, the kids were able to create
their t-shirts online, which were
subsequently printed at Beatty's.
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ENDOWMENT FUND CHALLENGE

“FOR THE GOOD OF OUR NEIGHBORS”
- CORINTHIANS 10:24




THE HEARTS OF HARTVILLE:
DR. TERESA WURST

Dr. Wurst started volunteering at the center in
1999 before becoming the lead provider. There
were no labs, diagnostic testing, prescriptions,
or transportation available when she arrived.
Patients were seen off-site and were
responsible for payment. She is quite proud of
the center's present growth and recognizes its
resourcefulness.

Dr. Wurst takes great satisfaction in her work at
the migrant center since it is genuinely
rewarding. She's formed deep bonds with the
migrant families over the years and expressed
how she is continuously inspired and humbled
by the families' faith. They encourage her to
strengthen her faith and become a better
person.

Dr. Wurst clearly described her vision for the
migrant center: full-time staff members and
more community-beneficial services. She is
excited to see where the center will go in the
future.
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